
The current two-party political control over voting is wrong because it is undemocratic and denies 
full participation of Oregon voters in Oregon primary voting. This needs to change so that 
Oregonians who are non-a;iliated voters can have their voices heard fully and counted. 

I support HB3166 with proposed -2 amendment  submitted by Dan Meeks Testimony with Oregon 
Election Reform Coalition.  

HB3166-2 is the solution Oregon needs to allow all voters full participation in Oregon elections. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


